
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Newsletter Number 32                                                                                                     Friday 22nd May 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Friends,  
 
I hope all of our families are keeping safe and well. 
Yesterday I wrote to all families with details of our reopening plans from 1st June. Please read these 
documents carefully. 
 
We will be constantly reviewing and reflecting on the measures we have put into place, and adapt them 
as necessary. We will only extend our offer to more children when we have assessed it is safe to do so. 
 
A reminder of the key dates 
● Monday 1st June – School reopens for key worker children / vulnerable families who have applied 

for a place and been accepted 
● Week Beginning Monday 8th June – School MAY reopen for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 

pupils only. This is likely to be a phased opening, increasing our numbers slowly throughout the 
week. This is subject to Government Decisions that the 5 Key Tests/Criteria have been met (this will 
not be decided until May 28th) 

 
 

Mental Health Awareness Week 
As you may know this is Mental Health Awareness Week, below are a couple of websites you can log 
into for free online parenting courses.  
https://www.triplep-parenting.uk.net/uk-en/get-started/parenting-during-covid-19/ 

     https://www.triplep-parenting.uk.net/uk-en/find-help/triple-p-online/ 
 

 
Coronavirus Update 
Each day we receive an update from the Government. Below is a link you may find useful. 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-education-during-
coronavirus-covid-19 
 
 
Writing Competition 
Thank you for all your entries. The winner will be announced after the Half term break. 
 
 
Bug Club 
You have previously been emailed by your child's class teacher informing you of a new online reading 
program we are now using called 'Bug Club'. Please check your emails for further details. We hope that 
you and your child will love these books and enjoy reading them together.  
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Workers of The Week! 
We enjoyed calling families again this week to share the exciting news that the children below are our 
Workers of the Week. Well Done! 
 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

RG 1B 2B 3O 4B 5D 6H 

Christopher Victori Tahlia Daniel David Stephanie Chiamanda Chidera 

Nazareth 
Rooms 

RS 1F 2J 3S 4H 5M 6A 

Tremaine Joseph Pollyanna Bryan Precious Joseph Hervi Masnun 

 
Interactive Drama Lessons 
One of our parents has uploaded an interactive drama lesson onto Youtube. If you would like to watch it, 

please use the link https://youtu.be/RQPPI8IinlI 

 
 

Birthdays 18th May – 31st May 
Tremaine 8; Obehi 7; Honglin 5; Precious 4;  

Daniel 8; Mirabel 6; Rachelle 8; Bryan 7; Laura 11;  
Raphael 8; Imaan 6; Ariana 5; David 7 

 
Contacts for staff 
A reminder of the email addresses you can use to contact your child’s calls teacher. 
 
Nazareth Rooms: arp@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Nursery and Reception: eyfs@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 1: yearone@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 2: yeartwo@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 3: yearthree@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 4: yearfour@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 5: yearfive@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 6: yearsix@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 

 
The Wednesday Word 
The Wednesday Word is currently free for families to download or read at home. You simply have to enter 
‘Wednesday Word Covid 19’ and from there you will find a link. Please choose the current Wednesday of 
the month ie Wednesday 20th May and you can get an online copy. 

The Word for this week is Friendship. So perhaps children, you could make contact with a friend on 

Purple Mash? 
 
 
Keep safe everyone and have a lovely half term. 
 
God Bless all our families,   

 

CScott 

 
Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 
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Our St Peter’s School Rainbow of Hope 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


